
 

 

 

 

 

2nd March, 2022 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Yesterday Pope Francis called for Ash Wednesday to be a day of prayer and fasting for peace 
in Ukraine. During Mass and throughout the day we dedicated our prayers to Ukraine and 
her people. Many of us are very shocked by what we have seen on the news and are 
struggling to understand why this is happening.  
 
Today, we met with Pupil Parliament to discuss what we could do to support Ukraine. We 
have decided to support a local appeal for items which will be taken to the Polish border to 
assist refugees. The refugees are mainly women and children who need help with essential 
items. The majority of people have left the Ukraine with only limited luggage and funds.  
 

We have been asked to collect the following items: 
Nappies 

Crayons/small Toys 
Sanitary Towels 

Towels 
First Aid Kits 

Bandages 
Sleeping Bags 

Metal Cups 
Thermal Clothing 

Hair brushes 
Shampoo 

Toothbrushes / toothpaste 
Foil Survival Blankets 

 
The items will be taken to the collection point on Thursday 10th March.  
 
Thank you for praying for peace in Ukraine and supporting this appeal. 
Your donations small or large will make a huge difference to those in need. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
  
 
 
A Wilson                         Z Hayward  
Head Girl                        Head Boy  


